
 
Best Single Event 

 

Grand Lodge Public Relations Brochure Contest 
 

Recognizing The Lodge’s Most Significant Public Relations  
Activity in the Community between April 1 & February 28 

 

All Lodges, regardless of size, have an EQUAL chance of winning 
 

Easy-to-Enter RULES: Combine pictures, newspaper articles, letters of 
appreciation, commendations, programs, proclamations, memorabilia, etc. into a 3-
ring binder, folder, or notebook up to 1” thick (8.5”x 11” pages).  
 
Entries must be postmarked by February 15 and submitted to the CHEA Public 
Relations Chairman at the address shown below for first round judging. 
The TOP three will be forwarded to Grand Lodge and judged for national
 competition.  First, second and third place national winners will receive recognition
at the Grand Lodge Convention in July. 
 

 
 

Submit to: David Harris 
 CHEA Public Relations Committee Chairman  

305 Vineyard Town Center #255, Morgan Hill, CA  95037
             Cell (415) 699-7083  davidharris.elks@gmail.com 

                                      
 

   




